
There will be no 4:00PM Mass 
or RE classes on Sunday 
November 4

th
 so everyone can 

come and enjoy the Turkey 
Dinner!!!  

The adult Faith Formation class meets on 
Tuesdays at 1:30 in the rectory.  All are 
welcome, come and join in learning more 
about our faith.  If you have any questions 
please contact the parish office.  Our 
hours are 9 to 1 Monday through Friday.  
 
 

FAITH AWAKENS: Retreats at 
Powell Butte Retreat Center 
 Day of the Spirit-Living In The 
Light—A retreat for Middle School 
Students: November 2nd-4th and  
 Day of the Son-Discerning The 

Will of The Father—A retreat for 
High School Students: November 9th-llth 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
November 15, 2018 

 
No BINGO on November 4, 

2018, enjoy your Turkey 
Dinner! 

November Duties 
Funeral Dinners & Albs—9 

Coffee Hour—10: No Duty—7 

Newly Elected Members to the Parish Council 

JR Vela        Hal Huntington   Maryanne Klingler      
Ann Rowan        Ben Norton 

 

They will join the Grand Knight, Sam Raabe, Altar 
Society President, Jody Colton, Parish Secretary, 
Dawn Coles and Director of Religious Education, 
Ann Kniesel to make up the full parish council.  
The first council meeting will be announced later 
this year. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO HELP WITH 

TURKEY DINNER.  IF YOU HAVEN’T SIGNED 

UP PLEASE DO SO TODAY! 

Please join us for breakfast after 

Mass this Sunday. 

The Altar Society thanks all who volunteer 
throughout the year to help make our 

fundraisers a success.  You are greatly 
appreciated. 

Change In Schedule 
 

Starting November 3rd and on the first 

Saturday of the month following, Fr. 

Telagani will be providing the Sacrament 

of Confession in Halfway, OR at 12:30 

PM.  This change will result in there not 

being confessions available in the 

Cathedral on the first Saturday of the 

month.  

 

This Photo by 

Only 1 week left until Turkey Dinner.  

You can buy your tickets downstairs 

at breakfast after Mass this weekend 

or anytime during the week from 

Dawn in the office or call Jody at 

541-519-0162 and she will deliver 

them to you! 

 

http://sterlingsop.wordpress.com/

